


 From:  Limited Liability Company «Stavrolen» 

 To  Project manager of CJSC «LOTUS» 

 Y.R. Sultanov 

 E-Mail: sultanov@lotus1.ru 

 

Feedback about Boiler-condenser exploitation 

Dear Yuri Radikovich! 

In November 2014 year three individually designed boiler-condensers LOTUS, marked E-5605 

A, B, C were supplied by your organization for ethylene facility EP-350. 

I want to inform you, that the boilers works in wide range of changing loads going beyond 

nominal calculated mode. 

Performed work possesses good quality. Demands of Customer for equipment, requirements of 

drawings, rules and standards were taken into account and executed. Specialists of your company 

demonstrated high qualification, technical competence and ability to provide good quality in tight 

schedule. 

We hope for further cooperation in our work. 

 

General Director A.V. Afonin 
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